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Invitation to ISR/WFNMB Webinar “Strengthening Medical Imaging Capacity”, 25 March 2025, 13:00-14:30 CET
The International Society of Radiology (ISR) and the World Federation of Nuclear Medicine and Biology (WFNMB) cordially invite you to a webinar to discuss why a WHA Resolution on Strengthening Medical Imaging Capacity is needed, how it will impact member states and how NGOs and international organisations will support its implementation.
The webinar will be held on 25 March 2025, 13:00-14:30 CET via Zoom.
It will bring together member states, NGOs, international organisations, lead authors of the Lancet Oncology Commission on Medical Imaging and Nuclear Medicine, the Lancet Oncology Commission on Radiotherapy and Theranostics, the Lancet Onoclogy Commission on Sub-Saharan Africa, as well as other stakeholders with an interest in upscaling medical imaging globally.
The webinar programme and registration are available at https://imagingcommission.org/events/
We very much hope to be able to welcome you to this important webinar in support of the WHA Resolution on Strengthening Medical Imaging Capacity recommended by the WHO Executive Board for adoption at the WHA78 in May.
With kind regards,

On behalf of the ISR and WFNMB coordination teams
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